Chelsea Benner

From: Karen Hodges

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 2:46 PM

To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Mark Cook; Arden Thomas

Subject: RE: Grogan Shoreline Exemption Application SX-19-00012
Hi Chelsea,

After review of Grogan Application $X-19-00012 and review of the KCC 178.07.030 Exemptions; | find that no Floodplain
Development Permit is required for this project.
Thanks for the opportunity to review the application.

Karen

Karen Hodges, CFM, FEMA GISP, PLANNER IlI
Floodplain Manager

Flood Control Zone District

Kittitas County Public Works
Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us

Cell 509-607-4173

Desk 509-962-7610
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